
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

30th March 2021 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

We will be distributing more testing kits today to our students, which means that you can test 
your child twice each week during the Easter holidays. Please inform us of any positive tests 
and follow the government guidelines on how to register tests with them. If we continue to 
work together our community will be safer. 

After Easter we would like you to test your child at home on Sunday, 18th April, immediately 
prior to their return. From Monday, 19th April, we will test each student in school during the 
first three days. We hope that through completing tests at home and in school we can 
identify any positive cases and stop the spread of the virus. We only intend to test each 
student once in school.  

We would like to thank you all for your support during this term. Completing the testing 
enabled us to isolate any positive cases and stop the virus coming into school. This 
community effort has helped to keep the students, staff, their families and the wider 
community safe.  

We hope that all students have a safe and enjoyable half term and that we all continue to be 
very careful. We must not become complacent during the Easter holidays. We hope that we 
can welcome back every student for the Summer term.  

We will send more information in the Summer term as we hope to offer more after school 
clubs and more rewards after Easter. 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Mr P Abram  
Head of School   


